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We have 63 children enrolled 
and a growing wait list. We have 
three new assistant teachers 
hired and a teacher with an AA 
and CDA in infant toddler care 
will be onboard soon! 



We have been 
awarded our State 
Accreditation “Silver” 
and we have 
completed the 
license renewal with 
no violations.



Things we are looking forward to 
doing for the center:

New phone and intercom system
Fresh painting to the hallways 
New wall cabinets
Fresh paint to children's restrooms
New Back Door
New Security /Alarm system
New Playground Equipment
New Outdoor Center Signage  



Wish list for our center • Raise funds to create a children bike/trike 
trail
• Bike /Trike Trail
• Tricycles
• Heavy Duty Paper Plates
• Plastic Utensils
• Plastic drinking cups
• Bubbles
• Small Sand pail , shovels and other 
garden play toys 
• Sunscreens
• Juice boxes
• Small water bottles
• Chalk
• Health snacks
•
•



Parent Engagement
Parents will be using Bright Wheel 
app to increase parent and teacher  
communication.
Parents are encouraged to attend 
our community events. 
Parent & teacher’s  conferences 
will be scheduled in May . 
Kindergarten transitional children 
will be receiving transitional 
packages as they prepare to 
transition to elementary.  
Kindergarten Transition week  
“SCHOOL DAYS”  will be held in 
June. 



April is all about 
“Spring Things”
We are part of 

community Spring 
Event



Ms. Brenda is staying 
onboard with us as 
Fundraiser and 
Grantsmanship 
Coordinator



Children had dental on site visit which was a smashing success
and we proud to announce none of our children had cavities! 



We are focusing 
our Lesson Plans 
on Planting, 
Weather, the 
Number Four, and  
the color Green.



Picture Gallery 



Please feel free to reach out to me at
aimee@unipreskindercottage.org
or  
618-874-6505 or 618 779-1417

mailto:aimee@unipreskindercottage.org

